
 

 

 

Bulletin Highlights 
 

 

Second Sunday of Easter – Year A 
23rd April 2017 

 

Holy Week and Easter 
Gratitude is extended to all our parishioners who have had a prayerful presence at the many ceremonies during Holy 

Week and over the Easter weekend. The church, which holds about 600 people seated, was almost always full and in 

many cases overflowing.  
 

And special gratitude is also extended to the large number of people who were involved in preparation and who 

participated with particular ministries. All the ceremonies were noticeably sacred thanks to the care and dedication of 

so many. There is no doubt that our parish has been truly blessed over the past few weeks and, hopefully, the families 

of all those who have been present. 
 

 

 
 

 

Confirmation 
If not having been collected so far, families with children in Year 6 are advised that it is possible to register after Mass 

and receive information for this year’s programme. Please see Father Michael. 

 

 

 
Anzac Day ~Tuesday 25th April 

Parishioners are invited to Mass this Tuesday morning in the Church at 9:00 AM. 

Prayers will be offered for our deceased service men and women, as well as those 

who continue to suffer. 

 

 

Parish Over 55s: Meetings take place on the third Tuesday of each month at 10:00 AM in the Heritage Hall. This is a 

fellowship gathering which includes outings and special lunch venues. Bring some of your own friends. All invited. 

 

 



 

Two “Forever Homes” Needed for Girls 
 

CatholicCare’s Foster Care Program is urgently looking for separate forever homes for two girls aged 10 and 11.  

Due to their complex needs, both girls need loving homes where they will receive one-on-one care and there are no 

younger children. Carers must be flexible, resilient and able to work in a supportive team environment with 

CatholicCare.  

Full training provided. To find out more please contact Toni on 4254 7712 or tonil@catholiccare.dow.org.au 

Providing for children in this way is very much an act of holiness and love. 
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